
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/4/2014 10:40:15 AM
Subject: RE: ?

Sounds good.

From: Priester, Nicole
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 10:39 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: ?

Rep. Rivers,

Thank you for thinking of Governor Haley to attend and speak at the Berkeley County Breakfast on Saturday, 
November 1, 2014 at 9:00 AM. Governor Haley appreciates your kind consideration in extending this invitation, but 
regrettably I am unable to confirm the governor's attendance this far in advance. Thank you for thinking of Governor 
Haley, and I will be in touch should the governor's schedule permit for her to attend the breakfast on November 1, 
2014.

Take Care,
Nicole

Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
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